
Friday 13th December 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Nativity plays have been absolutely fantastic. 

Many thanks for your support. Your children have performed so well and I am sure you are as 

proud of them as we are! 

Many thanks to the staff too. 

Y5/6 will finish all of our plays with their performances next Wednesday at 2pm and 6pm. 

Please buy your tickets through Arbor. Any problems then contact the school office. 

 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS NEXT WEEK. They will resume in the New Year. Sign-ups will be 

circulated next week for January. 

 

Many thanks for your support for the Food Bank today – we are counting up the money and will 

let you know…. 

 

Attendance – it is very difficult at this time of year with coughs, colds and chicken pox however I 

do need to keep attendance as high profile. I also need to remind you that the government have 

stated that holidays in term time are not permitted. 

 

Our attendance this week has been 93.51% and for the half term is 91.51% and 

the term is 93.04%. We continue to strive for at least 95% overall. 

 

We are approaching the last week in school and we will continue our journey through Advent. 

 

REMINDER : PARTY DAY and own clothes on Friday 20th December. We finish at 3.15pm 

(normal time) on that day. 

 

We continue to pray for all of our families in this season of preparation, 

 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 


